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*Newest partnership with NKHBA to provide vocational education programs to our students, 4 students 

starting the program currently (applied, interviewed, accepted)  2 hours, 3 days a week.   

*Additional Update:  Students are building model house frames for the fire department to utilize 

for drills.   

*HVAC is about to start as well. 

*St. Elizabeth is teaching a “hands only CPR” free of charge to the students there  

*RSP Annual Thanksgiving Lunch for families and community partners will be on Thursday, November 

17th from 11-12.  Hickory Grove will be donating Thanksgiving meal baskets for families to take with 

them after the lunch on the 17th.     

*4 staff went to experience Erin Gruwell speak.  Very inspiring.   

*Mrs. Cornett and I are looking to schedule visits to other Alternative Programs of Distinction during 

Thanksgiving break. 

*NKCES consultants and administrative team are sponsoring a Holiday Shop for RSP students in 

December.  We are currently gathering gifts and donations in order to put it on.  It will be held on 

December 7th.   

*Update on Trauma Informed Care run Program.  I’ve met with Cindy Waden and we are sharing 

information as we both attain it to look at how we will proceed in the spring.   

 

 

 

 


